FRT.001.00000148

From: Ihelning, Katie

To: Brittany Mae

Subject: RE: April 2019 - Brittany Higgins - Case 6381473 [SEC=0FFICIAL:Sensitive]
Date: Saturday, 6 February 2021 2:14:00 PM

OFFICIAL:Sensitive
Good Afternoon Brittany.
Thank you for your email. | apologise for the late reply, unfortunately | did not see your email
until today as | don’t work Fridays.
The AFP’s Sexual Assault and Child Abuse Team (SACAT) have retained records relating to your
matter, | understand that Sergeant Gareth Saunders from the SACAT team will be in contact with
you.
Alternatively, Sergeant Saunders can be contacted via our switchboard on (02) 5126 0000.
Warm Regards,

FEDERAL AGENT KATIE THELNING
SECURITY INVESTIGATIONS DIPLOMATIC LIAISON
SPECIALIST PROTECTIVE COMMAND
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POLICING FOR
A SAFER AUSTRALIA

The Australian Federal Police acknowledges
the traditional owners and custodians of
country throughout Australia and their
continuing connection to land, sea and
community. We pay our respects to the

people, the cultures and the elders past,
present and emerging.

From: Brittany Mae

Sent: Thursday, 4 February 2021 6:59 PM

To: Thelning, Katie

Subject: Fwd: April 2019 - Brittany Higgins - Case 6381473

Hi Katie,

[ hope you are well.

I’m just reaching out in relation to a sexual assault case that we originally discussed in
April 2019.

My work situation has changed and I’m looking at pressing forward with a formal
statement. Before I make that final decision is there any way for me to review or have a
copy of the original case file that exists at the present?

Happy to discuss.

Brittani Hiiiins





